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December 13, 2004

Joseph A. Brown, PE
FRALO Plastech Mfg. LLC
VP Sales & Marketing
One General Motors Drive
Syracuse, NY 13206

Re: Septech septic tanks
Dear Sir or Madam:

The Onsite Wastewater Products Review Committee has reviewed the specifications
and test data for the above captioned product. The Committee has approved FRALO
Septech septic tanks for use in Arkansas. These products will be added to the approved
list.

All tanks sold in Arkansas must be supplied with the inlet and outlets precut to ensure a
3-inch offset and Schedule 40 sanitary “T" inlet and outlet baffles. The inlet baffle must
extend six inches below the tank’s liquid level and the outlet baffle must extend 40% of
the liquid depth. A copy of your product's installation requirements must accompany the
sale of each tank.

The manufacturer is required to provide a product description, guidelines for installation,
and maintenance requirements to all local Health Units. The addresses of the local
Health Units are available on the agency website, www.healthyarkansas.com, or you can
contact me for a printed list.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact me at the above
number.

Sincerely,

Brad Jones a/-

Chairman, Onsite Wastewater Products Review Committee

Cc: Carl Graves, Secretary, Onsite Wastewater Products Review Committee
File



